## May 2019 meeting - Progress Report

- Re-submitted grant for visor to TAP board following the signage change awaiting responses
- Parish Paths grant award success for 2019
- Met with Paul and arranged works on benches and installation of litter bins
- Preparing application to Locality for the remainder of the NP grant funding
- Speaking to DCC re funding available for NP scrutiny before referendum
- Spoke to North Star regarding the area where the garages were and potential for the area (verbal update to be given)
- Completed End of year accounts (agenda)
- invitations extended for the Annual Parish Meeting

Martin Clark